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NEW SOURCE PERFORMANCE STANDARDS (NSPS)  
SUBPART Dc - STANDARD OF PERFORMANCE FOR SMALL  

INDUSTRIAL-COMMERCIAL-INSTITUTIONAL STEAM 
GENERATING UNITS   

 
WORKSHOP REPORT 

 
 
 
A workshop notice for Subpart Dc was mailed to all facilities known to have small 
industrial-commercial-institutional steam generating units in San Diego County.  Notices 
were also mailed to all Economic Development Corporations and Chambers of Commerce 
in San Diego County,  the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA),  the California 
Air Resources Board (ARB),  and other interested parties. 
 
The workshop was held on February 20, 1997 and was attended by 11 people.  The 
comments and District responses are as follows: 
 
 
1.    WORKSHOP COMMENT: 
 
Does the federal Subpart Dc being adopted by reference require additional testing beyond 
what is already required by the Subpart Dc that was adopted by the District Board on July 
25, 1992? 
 
DISTRICT RESPONSE: 
 
No.  There are no additional testing requirements in federal Subpart Dc.  The only difference 
between the federal and the District adopted Subpart Dc is the rule format. 
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